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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
24th October, 1947.

Dear Sirs,

T em in receipk of your letter of the 17th
instent, respecting the motorship "CLISABETH", and may
gay it is concluded the additional blade indicated on the
. yudder plan hes not been fitted, as the diameter of therudda
hesd is not suitable for the incweased ares, but I shell

be glad if you wlll confirm this.
Yours feithfully,

Clerk to the
0lassificetion Commlttes.

The Surveyors,

ROT TERDAM.
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